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Executive Vice President Global 
Manufacturing Visit Recap

On Friday, June 22, 2018, Alicia Boler Davis, Vice 
President Global Manufacturing visited TTO accompanied 
by Gerald Johnson, Vice President NA Manufacturing / 
Labor Relations, and Arvin Jones, Manufacturing Executive 
Director. UAW Servicing Rep. Chad Cattell was also among 
the invited guests.

Their visit included a 
meeting with the Key 4, 
a general plant overview 
and introductions to the 
plant staff and union 
representation.

A tour of the plant began 
with a Team Leader Huddle 
of RWD 6/8 Speed led by 

TL Curt Bangerter (pictured left). From there the group 
proceeded to the next station and discussed Innovation / 
1st 48 with presentations by Jodi Lindow, Area Manager, 
Jeffrey J Kosola, GF6 ME Manager and Richard Wuerfel, 
Maintenance Systems Manager Scrap Reduction Team. 
Below, Jodi Lindow gives her presentation as Gerald 
Johnson, Arvin Jones, Eric Gonzales and Alica Boler Davis 
look on.

A review of the Level 1 BPD / SPQRCE was completed by the 
west wall of the Action Center and included the plant staff. 
Below Bill Wynn, GF6 Area Manager, addresses the tour.

Both launches were covered beginning with FWD and 
Chris Brandly (below addressing the group), Plant Launch 
Operations Manager, Tom Ruddy, UAW Launch Coordinator 
and the rest of the team where the FWD launch progress 
was discussed. 

The RWD Launch was covered by Sharon Kreinbrink, 
Plant Launch Operations Manager, Bev Long, UAW Launch 
Coordinator, and their team. The visitors donned their PPE 
with hard hats and reflective vests to tour the construction 
area and review the progress of the team.

Here, Sharon Krienbrink details the progress with Alicia Boler 
Davis, Eric Gonzales, Plant Executive Director, and Bev Long, UAW 
Launch Coordinator. 

Bake Sale Success!
The MS Bike to the Bay Bake sale was a great success.

First shift donations 		  $817
Second shift donations 		  $1000

A huge thank you for all involved and everyone that 
donated to this great cause.



How to contact us...
Plant Communications Manager - Kevin Nadrowski
Communications Coordinator - UAW: Daniel Macut  
Contact: daniel.macut@gm.com or 419.450.0947

Email submissions to daniel.macut@gm.com
Member UAW - LUCA Local Union Communication Association

Deadline for POWERLine is 3:00 p.m. Tuesday.
 2018 General Motors Company, GM Powertrain Division. All rights reserved.

www.uawlocal14.org
Checkout the UAW Local 14 website: your 

connection for discount tickets, special events, 
local and regional union news, videos and more!

West Gate Temporary Closure
The west gate entrance doors 

will be temporarily closed to allow 
for construction and is scheduled 
during shutdown. Pre-work will 
begin sometime during the last 
two weeks of June.

Contractors will post signs 
and construct a detour route that directs employees to 
enter and exit through the south set of doors to access the 
turnstiles.

Please excuse the inconvenience.

Attention Golfers 

15th Annual RichardT. Gosser 
Scholarship Invitational  

Golf Classic

ONE - 4 person team has been approved and will be 
selected by random drawing.

Submit a TEAM of 4 including names of all team members 
with a contact number of Captain to the Local 14 Dues 

office by July 9, 2018 (419-473-2854).
Spouses and/or immediate family members may be 

included in the team. The names of all the team members 
must be included to submit the registration.

The entry fees will be paid by Local 14, but travel expenses 
and time off work will be your responsibility.

Where: Thunderbird Hills Golf Club - Huron, Ohio
When: Sunday, July 29, 2018 - 9:00 a.m. Shotgun start
Who: Local 14 UAW active and retired members 
Powertrain Unit, Eurest Unit, Mathews Unit, Office and 
Maintenance Workers Unit

UNCF Rafle: Grand Prize 2018 
Chevrolet Camaro LS or Equinox 
LS or $20,000 CASH
The following apply:

¶¶The winner can select a Camaro LS 
or a Equinox LS with standard color and 
options: or apply equivalent dealer price 
value to any other vehicle choice sold by 
Jefferson Chevrolet. Upgrades and taxes to be paid by the 
winner.

¶¶If 1,600 tickets aren’t sold by the date of the raffle, it 
reverts to a 50/50 raffle.

¶¶Drawing will take place August 25, 2018, at the UNCF 5K 
Walk for Education at Belle Isle (11 a.m. to 1 p.m. )

¶¶Checks must be paid to Sojourner Foundation.
Get your tickets from Sharita Edge, Senior Human Resource 
Partner, or any member of the Community Service 
Committee.

July 1st Retirees

Name 			   Dept.  			   Years
Lanny Greear 		  1F060			   41
Ray Willis		  6532			   41

Pictured (l-r) Bill Wynn, GF6 Area Manager; Joe Hofbauer, GF6 
Maintenance Manager; Lanny Greear, Ray Willis and Jeff King, Shop 
Chairman.


